
There are two ways to participate: 

1) Adopt a individual from a participating family: 
✴ Select an ornament from the Giving Tree starting 

November 18th and register it with a member of the 
Adopt-A-Family committee before leaving church. 

✴ Purchase two gifts per ornament, wrap it, and bring it 
back to the church along with the ornament. If you would 
like to purchase more than two gifts please select 
additional ornaments so NAPC can bless more families. 

2) Volunteer your time: 
✴ Gift collection at NAPC on Dec 9th and 16th before both 

services. 
✴ Help deliver gifts to Linden Park ECE Center, tentatively 

scheduled for Friday, Dec 21st. 
✴ Help distribute gifts at the school, tentatively scheduled 

for Dec 21st in the afternoon and Dec 22nd in the 
morning. 

All wrapped gifts are due back at NAPC between  
December 9-16.

Please contact April Zoric 
(adoptafamily@newalbanypresbyterian.org) if you can help in 

any way for this event.

Our Adopt-A-Family program will be benefiting families who 
have a child attending Linden Park Early Childhood  

Education Center.
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